March 6, 2024

Dear Families,

We hope this letter finds you well. As you may know, East Valley Online Learning is currently undergoing accreditation, a process crucial for maintaining the highest standards of education.

We're excited to invite interested students and families to participate in person during the accreditor site visit on Monday, April 16. Your involvement is invaluable in showcasing the strengths of our school community.

During the visit, you'll have the chance to engage with the accreditor team, share your experiences, and highlight the positive impact of our school on your child's development. The student group will meet with the accreditation committee from 10:00 AM to 10:45 AM and the parent group will meet with them from 11:00 to 11:45 AM.

Your participation reinforces our commitment to excellence and contributes to shaping the outcome of the accreditation process. If you're interested, please complete the google form accompanying this letter.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Warm regards,

Jabez Harlan Principal East Valley Online Learning